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As an Oregonian and member of a hunting family, I very strongly support HB2980.  

Our increasing and changing human population will benefit from public education on 

how to live with wildlife. We need meaningful resources for wildlife rehabilitation 

centers that directly serve communities.  

HB 1980 is the least we can do 

Thank you.  

Janet Navarra 


